Tolley, Sabrina

From: Michael Rewey [hiwayman@chorus.net]

Sent: Monday, January 19, 2015 8:55 AM

To: Tolley, Sabrina

Cc: Dryer, David

Subject: Re: January 21, 2015 Agenda for PBMVC Workgroup on Bike Maintenance Policy

Hi Sabrina with my dad's impending death, I cannot be at the Wed. meeting, but I hope the other two
members can be there.

One endorsement that I would like to come out of the meeting is to approve the proposal by Kathy
Cryan to have the city buy equipment so that salt brine can be placed on bike paths prior to snow
events. Kathy will explain it better. Let Aaron and Scott know that I support.

Thanks. Mike

On 16 Jan 2015 at 20:16, Tolley, Sabrina wrote:

PBMVC Workgroup Members,

The approved agenda for next week’s Bicycle Facility Maintenance Policy Workgroup meeting and
related files are attached. The meeting will be next Wednesday, January 21st at 5:00 PM in the
Transportation Conference Room (Room 101 of the Madison Municipal Building).

Sabrina Tolley

Traffic Engineering & Parking Divisions
City of Madison

(608) 267-8750
stolley@cityofmadison.com




